Millbury Public Schools
School Committee Proposed FY 2025 Budget

Notice of Public Hearing

Pursuant to Mass. General Law, Chapter 71, Section 38N, the Millbury Schoo! Committee will
hold a public hearing on its FY 2024-25 Proposed School Operating Budget in the Millbury Jr./Sr.
High School’s Media Center, 12 Martin Street, Millbury, MA at 7:00PM on Wednesday, February
28, 2024. An electronic copy of the proposed budget may be found on the district website,
www.millburyschools.org, under the Budget Information tab in the Business Office section. A
hardcopy of the proposed budget is available at the Superintendent’s Office, 12 Martin Street,
Millbury, MA.
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